
 

 

 

Buronga Public School Vision Statement 

Buronga Public School creates an enabling 

environment where students are empowered to 

embrace learning, achieve their personal best and 

build their emotional, social and physical 

wellbeing. 

Presentation Night 

Thank you to the Buronga School Community for 
your support on Tuesday night at our 
Presentation night. It is a favourite time for me to 
celebrate achievement during 2018 and look 
forward to the coming year.   

It gives me great pleasure to announce our School 
Captains and Vice Captains for 2019. I know we 
will have a rewarding year together with lots of 
new learning. 

School Captains Makayla Dale 

   Xavier Leech 

Vice Captains  Alannah Shiner 

   Bryce Adcock 

Thank you to the 2018 Captains, Sarah Evans and 
Brandon Sobcowiak and Vice Captains, Maddison 
Brennan and Zack Boundy for the wonderful work 
you have done this year. You are excellent 
ambassadors for our school.   
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I would like to congratulate all our students for 
their efforts on the night and for representing 
Buronga in a positive way. You were a great 
audience during the formal part of the evening 
and kept us entertained with outstanding class 
performances during the second half of 
proceedings. Well done. 
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Parent Reminders 

 All students return to school on Wednesday 6 February 2019. 

 Staff return to school on Friday 1 February for Teacher Professional Learning. Our office staff are 

available from the first for enrolment, school information and uniforms. 

 Parent Information Evening is on Monday 11 February at 5.30pm. We will meet in the Multi-

Purpose Room for an introductory session with the Principal. Following is an opportunity for 

parents to visit their child’s classroom and discuss class organisation and expectations with class 

teachers. This is a wonderful opportunity for us to start the year with open communication and the 

opportunity to set up positive relationships that will be of benefit throughout the year as we work 

together to provide quality education for your child. 

 Our first Parent Group meeting is scheduled for Friday 15 February at approximately 10.00am after 

assembly. Please see the information attached that will explain this new initiative. 

 The P&C AGM is scheduled for Monday 18 February at 3.15pm. We would love as many parents as 

possible to come along and have input into the Buronga Public School P&C. For our P&C to run 

according to the Constitution for Incorporated Associations we need an executive committee of five 

and at least five financial members to vote on all decisions. In the past a subcommittee has also 

been established for fundraising, including Food Festival. This is your opportunity to have input in 

the decision making process and have you ideas considered and heard. I look forward to a positive 

and successful year working with the P&C. If you would like to find out more about the Constitution 

or other P&C related information you can find it here. 

https://www.pandc.org.au/  

 

 

2019 Student Start Date 

Wednesday 6 February 

2018 Student Finish Date 

Wednesday 19 December 

https://www.pandc.org.au/


 

 

  

Buronga Public School is establishing a Parent/Carer Support Group. 

 

You are invited to meet once a month in the school multi-purpose room where discussions about education, 

wellbeing, school support for families, parenting and many other topics that may arise from the complex job 

of raising children. 

On some occasions we will organise support from outside the school that may include parenting tips, health 

advise or interesting reading that may assist us in our endeavours to do the very best we can for children. 

Some meetings may be a time for parents/carers to simply catch up and have a coffee. The group will set 

the agenda based on the feedback provided to us. 

There are many benefits of parental engagement at school. Parents make a difference, in fact, you make 

the greatest contribution to your child’s learning at home. Research shows that family led learning is vital. 

This involves all the ways parents/carers support children through everyday activities and during their time 

at home. 

I look forward to strengthening our partnerships and working together. Please let me know if you are 

interested in being part of the Parent Group at Buronga by returning the slip below. Joining the group does 

not mean you are locked into every session. Simply let us know if you can come and we will organise the 

rest.  

Session One  Friday 15 February 10.00am 

Coffee & Cake. 

This will be a chance for us to meet and greet and for me to gain a better understanding of what you would 

like to get out of the group. We can begin to set the agenda based on what you say. I will provide some 

“Food for Thought” that may be useful in relation to values education. 

  

 

 

_________________________________________________________________________ 

 

I would like to be part of the Parent /Carer Group at Buronga Public School. 

 

I plan to attend the first session on Friday 15 February at 10.00am in the school Multi-Purpose room. 

 

Name: __________________________________________________________ 

 

Date: ___________________ 
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